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15/05/2021  19:09:462021/1085/P OBJ Colin Coyne I strongly object to the planning permission for converting the first floor function room to flats as I believe that 

the function room should be restored for community use and the fire escape that they had previous permission 

for should be created to make the function room viable.  The first floor function room would be a great asset to 

the locals and the community in general, and would greatly benefit the pub as a business, the only thing 

preventing it being used is the lack of a fire escape doorway.

16/05/2021  15:54:232021/1085/P COMMNT Christian Michel We are the co-organisers of a discussion group that meets about once a month to discuss social and 

economic issues¿ The group is open to all, does not have a designated speaker, and offers a very diverse 

audience the possibility of expressing their ideas and opinions, rather than passively listening to a talk. For 

several years now, we have used the function room at the Cock Tavern for our meetings. We could not 

continue without this facility. There are few venues in central London, which are as cheap and welcoming as 

this pub (actually, we have not come across any during the time the Cock Tavern was not available, and not 

for lack of combing the internet, making numerous calls on the phone or in person).  

We know several groups meet at the Cock Tavern. The loss of its function room will impoverish the social and 

intellectual life of the people of Camden.

15/05/2021  17:12:052021/1085/P OBJ Mike May I object to this.  The pub including its function room are an asset of community value which status should not 

expire.  Camden cannot continually allow its pub estate to be decemated for the sake of a few rabbit-hutch 

sized flats that benefit only spiv property developers, none of whom live in the borough or spend any time 

there.  Stand up for the people who elect you!
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